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support at all six levels.With its proven methodology,
Headway is the course you can always trust.The strong
grammar focus, clear vocabulary syllabus and integrated
skills work give you lessons that really work in
class.Constant updates mean the material is always
current, and with a huge range of components available including new digital resources for interactive
whiteboards - you've always got support where you need
it.
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate: Workbook (without Key)
John and Liz Soars 1998-07-30 The listening and reading
texts are drawn from a range of authentic sources. An
in-depth treatment of grammar enables students to work
out grammatical rules and helps them achieve greater
accuracy through a better understanding of how language
works. There is a thorough skills syllabus, with all
four skills systematically developed and integrated
through related tasks. There is extensive work on
vocabulary, with particular emphasis on the most
frequently used verbs, phrasal verbs, idioms, and

American Headway 3 Workbook Liz Soars 2010-04-15
Providing a foundation in the structure of the language
by gradually building students' understanding of the
basic grammar, vocabulary, and functions of English.
New Headway English Course John Soars 2000 A new edition
with a modified syllabus and extensive new material.
New Headway - Upper-intermediate John Soars 2014
New Headway: Pre-Intermediate Third Edition: Class Audio
CDs (3) John Soars 2007-04-26 Clear focus on grammar
Balanced, integrated-skills syllabus Real-world speaking
skills - Everyday English, Spoken English, Music of
English 12-unit syllabus with 12 complete writing
lessons Digital resources for interactive whiteboards New Headway iTools Full teacher support - resources,
photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online
New Headway English Course 2001
New Headway Advanced Student's Book John Soars 2019-04
The world's best-selling English course - a perfectlybalanced syllabus with a strong grammar focus, and full
new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key
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compounds. Integrated pronunciation practice is provided
throughout. 'Postcript' sections provide an opportunity
to practise everyday English in situations (such as
airports and hotels), or survival areas (such as
telephones and directions). There is a particular focus
on the grammar of spoken English. The topics - including
homelessness, pre-nuptial agreements, and the effects of
tourism - have all been chosen to appeal to adults and
young adults.
American Headway Second Edition: Level 5 Workbook Joan
Soars 2010-08-01 The world's most trusted English
course, now with a new generation of digital support.
Cambridge English Empower Upper Intermediate Student's
Book Adrian Doff 2015-02-12 Cambridge English Empower is
a general adult course that combines course content from
Cambridge University Press with validated assessment
from the experts at Cambridge English Language
Assessment. The Upper Intermediate Student's Book gives
learners an immediate sense of purpose and clear
learning objectives. It provides core grammar and
vocabulary input alongside a mix of skills. Speaking
lessons offer a unique combination of functional
language, pronunciation and conversation skills,
alongside video filmed in the real world. Each unit ends
with a consolidation of core language from the unit and
focuses on writing within the context of a highly
communicative mixed-skills lesson. This version of the
Student's Book does not provide access to the video,
assessment package and online workbook. A version with
full online access is available separately.
Face2face Upper Intermediate Student's Book with DVD-ROM
Chris Redston 2013-01-31 "The presentation and practice
of vocabulary and grammar are of equal importance and
there is a strong focus on listening and speaking with
new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key

an emphasis on 'real world' language for social
situations. The listening and reading material provides
fresh new angles on universal topics and students are
given numerous opportunities to practise new language
through a wide variety of communicative activities, many
of which are personalised. face2face is also fully
compatible with the Common European Framework of
Reference for Languages and gives students regular
opportunities to evaluate their progress." - product
description.
New Headway: Beginner: Workbook (without Key) Liz Soars
2002-01-24 New Headway Beginner is aimed at absolute
beginners, or those who have learned a little English
but lack the confidence to build on it. It provides a
solid foundation for New Headway Elementary. Its
measured, step-by-step approach builds both skills and
confidence. The right mix of language work and plentiful
practice material enables learners to consolidate their
knowledge of key points before proceeding further. The
clearly defined grammatical syllabus includes past,
present and future time and provides a thorough basis on
which to build. The presentation of new language is
gradual, methodical and clearly structured, giving
learners a clear sense of progression. The vocabulary
syllabus focuses on high-frequency survival terms and
avoids overload. The gradual introduction of simple
skills work with manageable communicative activities
give learners a sense of achievement. 'Everyday English'
practises social expressions in common situations and
shows how learners can apply their knowledge in
practical ways.
New Headway: Beginner Third Edition: Workbook (With Key)
Pack John Soars 2010-02-25 Complete English language
syllabus for the absolute or near beginner Step-by-step
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approach for steady progression Real-world speaking
skills - Everyday English, Spoken English, Music of
English Clear, fresh design includes plenty of photos
and illustrations Full teacher support - resources,
photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online
Workbook Audio CD included in this pack
New Headway. Upper Intermediate. Student's BookWorkbook. Without Key. Con Espansione Online. Con CD
Audio. Per Le Scuole Superiori John Soars 2005
New Headway: Advanced: Workbook (with Key) Liz Soars
2003-10-23 Clear focus on grammar Balanced, integratedskills syllabus which really stretches high-level
students Real-world speaking skills Full teacher support
- resources, photocopiables, tests and more - in print
and online
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Fourth Edition:
Student's Book and iTutor Pack John Soars 2014-01
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Fourth Edition: Workbook
and iChecker with Key 2014-01
Headway Liz Soars 2019-07-11 Trusted worldwide. Inspired
by you. Updated with new texts, topics and themes,
Headway fifth edition provides fresh and relevant
English instruction that is tailored to your students'
needs.NEW TO THIS EDITIONTeach practical, real life
English that is relevant to your students' lives with
new topics and themes grounded in today's realityBring
unit topics to life with the new unit opener page which
includes inspiring photographs and accompanying video
introductions, to engage students with the topicDownload
and adapt material for your students with the Teacher's
Resource Centre which provides all your Headway
resources, stored in one placeOnline practice enables
students to revisit activities from previous lessons, do
extra skills practice, and check their progress with
new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key

instant feedback.Find out more here
New Headway: Elementary Workbook with Key John Soars
2012 The world's best-selling English course - a
perfectly-balanced syllabus with a strong grammar focus,
and full support at all six levels.Headway's trusted
methodology combines solid grammar and practice,
vocabulary development, and integrated skills with
communicative role-plays and personalization.Authentic
material from a variety of sources enables students to
see new language in context, and a range of
comprehension tasks, language and vocabulary exercises,
and extension activities practise the four skills.
"Everyday English" and "Spoken grammar" sections
practise real-world speakingskills, and a writing
section for each unit at the back of the book provides
models for students to analyse and imitate.Workbook
audio available at a
href="https://elt.oup.com/student/headway/?cc=gbandselLa
nguage=en"www.oup.com/elt/headway/a.
Headway: Upper-Intermediate. Student's Book with Online
Practice 2019-06-06
New Headway Upper-int Wb W /key 3e 2005-04-27
Cutting edge. Intermediate. Student's book. Con CD
Audio. Per le Scuole superiori Sarah Cunningham 2005-01
* This optional CD accompanies the Student Workbook and
includes additional exercises on grammar and
pronunciation
New Headway Plus Liz Soars 2009
New Headway english course upper-intermediate. Liz Soars
2000 New Headway English Course takes the successful
Headway series into an exciting new era. It introduces
new features to challenge adult and young adult students
and ensure that learning English is interesting and
motivating. The course combines the best of traditional
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methods with more recent approaches, to help students
use English both accurately and fluently. Learners at
the upper-intermediate level require a different
approach. It is no longer appropriate to examine
language items in isolation. In New Headway Upperintermediate, grammatical areas are treated in greater
depth so that students begin to perceive the systems
that underlie the language. This new upper-intermediate
course provides around 120 hours of language learning.
It follows on from New Headway Intermediate, and
together with Headway Elementary, Headway Preintermediate, and Headway Advanced, provides a fully
comprehensive language teaching series. Key features: •
New, universal topics selected from a wide variety of
sources, including authentic listening texts. • In-depth
treatment of grammar: Each unit starts with a Test your
grammar section, followed by Language in context, where
students work out rules through Grammar questions. The
Practice Bank provides a choice of wide-ranging
exercises and the Grammar Reference gives detailed rules
of form and use. • The grammar of spoken English is
examined, with work on areas such as being polite,
linking and commenting adverbs, exaggeration and
understatement, and lexis in discourse. • Thorough
skills syllabus: All four skills are developed
systematically and integrated through related tasks. •
Well-defined lexical syllabus with work on systems such
as collocation, binomials, homonyms, and compounds. •
Pronunciation practice is integrated at appropriate
points throughout the units. • Everyday English is
practised in the Postscript section. In addition to the
Student's Book, there is a Teacher's Book with extra
photocopiable activities, two Class Cassettes, a
Workbook, and an optional Workbook Cassette. This level
new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key

is supplemented by Headway Upper-intermediate Video and
New Headway Upper-intermediate Pronunciation.
Solutions 3e Upper-Intermediate Pack Component Paul
Davies 2017-03-23 Nine units per student book, each with
eight lessons A broad range of lesson types focusing on
key skills, including vocabulary, grammar, reading,
speaking, and writing, all with 100% new content NEW
listening and word skills lessons help develop confident
communicators Exam skills trainer sections prepare
students for typical school-leaving/Cambridge tasks, and
provide them with the language, strategies, and exam
skills they need to achieve success Extra speakingtask
sections provide additional opportunities for speaking
practice Grammar builder pages with each unit provide
extra practice exercises for students who need
additional support Grammar reference pages allow
learners to check grammar rules Vocabulary builder with
each unit allows students to learnand practice new
vocabulary Culture Bank includes 9 ready-to-use culture
lessons linked to the topic and language of the main
units, providing extra reading and listening practice
New Headway: Advanced: Student's Book Liz Soars
2003-10-16 Integrated-skills syllabus and a clear
grammar focus Everyday English in every unit Music of
English feature - for stress and intonation Spoken
English - for informal phrases in speech 12 units
Tapescripts, grammar reference, extra material, and
phonetic symbols
New Headway: Pre-Intermediate Fourth Edition: Student's
Book John Soars 2012-03-15
New Headway: Beginner Third Edition: Teacher's Resource
Pack Liz Soars 2010-03-25 Notes with hints, suggestions,
and 'possible problems' feature Photocopiable activities
for every unit Teacher's Resource Disc - communicative
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activities, tests, grammar reference, word lists,
tapescripts and audio
Headway Liz Soars 2019
Headway Liz Soars 2019
Solutions: Upper-Intermediate: Workbook Tim Falla
2019-07-18 A new, refreshed edition of the five-level
English course for teenagers, with a clear structure,
supported approach to speaking, practice, and exam
preparation still at its heart.Solutions has been
thoroughly modernized with 80% new content to draw in
students, embed the grammar and vocabulary presented,
and engage them in the tasks. Its guided approach builds
up every student's confidence, through step-by-step
objectives, lots of practice, meaningful
personalizationactivities, and exam preparation
tasks.The course now embraces a wide range of teaching
methods, furnishing the teacher with a flexible pickand-choose package for use in the classroom, at home,
and on the move. The digital elements of the course
enliven the material and allow teachers to vary the pace
and focus of their lessons.Solutions turns all students
into active learners, by offering a rich variety of
learning opportunities for a whole range of abilities
through extension and revision activities in all
components - giving everyone a sense of achievement
whatever their level.The Solutions 2nd Edition Workbook
supports the Student's Book content with plenty of extra
practice and revision.
New Headway: Elementary Third Edition: Workbook (Without
Key) John Soars 2006-03-07 Clear focus on grammar
Balanced, integrated-skills syllabus Real-world speaking
skills - Everyday English, Spoken English, Music of
English Digital resources for interactive whiteboards New Headway iTools Full teacher support - resources,
new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key

photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online
New Headway Plus Beginner John & Liz Soars John Soars
2012-03-09
New Headway: Elementary Fourth Edition: Student's Book
and iTutor Pack Liz Soars 2011-08-25
Headway Liz Soars 2019-07-11 Trusted worldwide. Inspired
by you. Updated with new texts, topics and themes,
Headway fifth edition provides fresh and relevant
English instruction that is tailored to your students'
needs.NEW TO THIS EDITIONTeach practical, real life
English that is relevant to your students' lives with
new topics and themes grounded in today's realityBring
unit topics to life with the new unit opener page which
includes inspiring photographs and accompanying video
introductions, to engage students with the topicDownload
and adapt material for your students with the Teacher's
Resource Centre which provides all your Headway
resources, stored in one placeOnline practice enables
students to revisit activities from previous lessons, do
extra skills practice, and check their progress with
instant feedback.Find out more here
Headway Digital. Intermediate. Student's Book. Per Le
Scuole Superiori John Soars 2010
New Headway Plus Liz Soars 2009
Headway: Pre-Intermediate: Workbook with Key Oxford
University Press 2019-01-03
New Headway. Upper-Intermediate. Workbook with Key
1998-11
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Third Edition: Workbook
(Without Key) Liz Soars 2005-05-05 Clear focus on
grammar Balanced, integrated-skills syllabus Real-world
speaking skills - Everyday English, Spoken English,
Music of English Full teacher support - resources,
photocopiables, tests and more - in print and online Hot
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words and Hot verbs present and practise vital
collocations
New Headway: Upper-Intermediate Students Book with
Itutor Pack Component John Soars 2019 The world's bestselling English course - a perfectly-balanced syllabus
with a strong grammar focus, and full support at all six
levels.With its proven methodology, Headway is the
course you can always trust.The strong grammar focus,

new-headway-upper-intermediate-workbook-key

clear vocabulary syllabus and integrated skills work
give you lessons that really work in class.Constant
updates mean the material is always current, and with a
huge range of components available - including new
digital resources for interactive whiteboards - you've
always got support where you need it.Headway Fourth
Edition Video (Beginner-Intermediate) is now available
in a DVD pack with photocopiable worksheets.
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